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11th January 2024 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Afterschool Club 
 
We are really pleased to let you know that we will be starting an afterschool club from Monday 15th 
January. 
 
The club will run from 3:15-5:00pm and will include a light snack for each child. 
 
The cost for the afterschool club will be £8.50. 
 
If you would like to sign your child up please do this on the school gateway app. 
 
We look forward to seeing your children next week! 
 
King regards, 
 
The Longmeadow Office 
 
 
 


